








Registration with the Texas Secretary of State. More information is available from 
the Foreign or Out-of-State Entities page on the Secretary of State's Website. 

Our publications and other helpful information are available on our website. If you need 
more information, write to us at exempt.orgs@cpa.state.tx.us, or call us at (800) 252-
5555. 
 








